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We would like to say a huge thank you for the generous 

Christmas presents we have received. We wish you all a 

peaceful and happy Christmas! 

                                                                See you in 2025!  

The Reception 

Team 

 

 

 

 

What a busy half term we have had, even before all the 

excitement of Christmas! The children have learned about 

different ways to keep their bodies healthy, including a good 

night’s sleep and exercise. The children have loved creating 

dances to music from Toy Story, in the style of Buzz and Woody. 

In Art we have enjoyed looking at the work of LS Lowry, and 

drawing our own versions of his matchstick figures.  

 

In RE we thought about why and how we celebrate 

our birthdays, and imagined what it would be like if 

people forgot! We learned that all the excitement at 

Christmas is because of Jesus’ very special birthday. 

We have listened to the story of the Nativity, then 

acted it out using our small world characters. We 

loved dressing up and retelling this wonderful event. 

 

PTA CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISING 
Tombola - £263 
Raffle - £192.50 

An amazing total of £455.50! 
 
A huge ‘Thank You’ to everyone who 
supported these events - every penny will 
go back to providing resources/events for 
the children We welcome any parents, 
carers or grandparents who would like to 
get involved with PTA fund-raising!  
Reminder  
School re-opens for children on Tuesday 
7th January at 8.45am. 
 

 

We have explored our beautiful school grounds, observing 

the changes from Autumn into Winter. We were very excited 

to be visited by Jack Frost, who turned our school into a 

Winter Wonderland. The children can talk about some of the 

changes we see in nature throughout the year. We have 

looked at many different types of weather we experience in 

our country, and are very keen for a big fall of snow! 

  

  


